
 

 
We are sorry to inform you that the 

Open Nordic Senior Championships 2020 
are cancelled 

 
 
Due to the current situation with Covid-19, the Open Nordic Senior 
Championships that were planned to take place in Stockholm on May 8-10 
2020 are cancelled. ​We are very sorry about this, as we know many players 
have booked tickets and were looking forward to the tournament, but the 
current circumstances make it necessary. 
 
 
Stay safe! 
Sara Aschan, Sollentuna badminton 
Email: ​tavlingar@sollentunabadminton.se 
Phone: +4670-9229129 
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